
 

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 

Construction Update – August 17, 2017 
 
Work to start up again on Frontage Road;  
Work at Frontage / Ellingson intersection  
to start this fall 
 

Beginning around Monday, August 21, work on a new 
King County sewer line will resume along Frontage Rd. 
in Pacific. The contractor will start with preconstruction 
activities, and will then resume pipe installation in early 
September. We appreciate your patience and flexibility 
during construction. 

 
What to expect during construction 
Beginning around August 21, crews will prepare for pipe installation by:  

• Putting dewatering tanks and pipes back in place 
• Installing ramps at driveways, which are needed to protect dewatering pipes 
• Resuming temporary parking restrictions; please look out for no parking signs 

 

Beginning in early September, pipeline construction will resume on Frontage Rd. Work will move north  
towards Ellingson Rd. This work will involve digging trenches, excavating soil, placing pipes in the trench: 

• Traffic will be reduced to one lane in work areas and flaggers will direct drivers along Frontage Rd.  
• Work will typically occur Monday through Saturday between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. 
• Increased noise from equipment and back-up alarms 
• Vibrations during shoring installation 

 

Looking ahead – Ellingson Road / Frontage Road Intersection 
In early October, we expect that crews will be working through this intersection. We will notify nearby 
businesses ahead of construction and will continue to provide updates.  

For more information 
• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/kent-auburn-csi 

• Call the project hotline at 206-205-9283  

• Email David Freed at david.freed@kingcounty.gov  

 Dewatering tanks and pipes will be reinstalled. 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/kent-auburn-csi
file://enviroissues.com/shares/Current_Projects/057023000_KingCo_KentAuburn/2200_PhaseB_Construction/Materials/Flyers/david.freed@kingcounty.gov

